
 
 

Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week  
May 3rd - May 7th, 2021 

 

 

Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week begins Monday, May 3rd.  Let’s show our BLES teachers and staff how 

much we appreciate all their hard work!  Please make sure to remember the great BLES staff, in addition to 

your child’s homeroom teacher and para pros.   

 
 

Monday, May 3rd – Card and Artwork Day! 
 

 

Have your child write a note, send in a card, or draw a picture for their teacher.  Teachers spend so much 

time caring for our kids and helping them grow.  This is a great chance for your child to tell their teacher why 

they appreciate being in their class, or about a favorite memory or activity.  An additional note from you, as a 

parent, would be nice as well. 

 
 

Tuesday, May 4th –Teacher and Staff Appreciation Luncheon! 
 

 

This year’s luncheon will be catered due to Covid-19.  Thank you so much for your contribution to help the 

PTO provide a special lunch for our teachers and staff! 

 
 

Wednesday, May 5th–School Supply and Cleaning Supply Day! 
 

 

Let’s help the teachers restock their supply cabinet.  Our teachers spend a lot of their own money providing 

supplies for our children.  Please send in something to help them refill their cabinets.  There can never be 

enough pencils, tissues, glue sticks or dry erase markers, and cleaning supplies but please feel free to ask your 

teacher what else they might need. 

 
 

Thursday, May 6th – Gifts for Teachers & Staff from Favorites List! 
 

 

Please have your child bring in a gift from their teachers’ list of favorites (http://www.blespto.org/get-
forms/teacher-favorites/).  The gift can be something as simple as a candy bar or as nice as a gift card to their 

favorite restaurant.  Please note there will be no money collected for a combined class gift, or an end of the year 

class gift, due to revised PTO guidelines.      

 
 

Friday, May 7th – Something Special for the Specials Teachers! 
 

 

Let’s make sure all the fabulous Specials teachers know how much we appreciate them!  Your child can 

make them a card, write them a note, draw a picture, or give a small gift.  Specials are a great part of each 

school day so let’s remember to thank these teachers!    


